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Chatham County Police Department Looking for Two People Who May Have Information 
Regarding Sunday Homicide 

 
Chatham County, GA (March 23, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is trying to 
locate two people who may have information about a homicide that occurred Sunday. 
 
Police were called to a home on the 300 block of Weeping Willow Sunday after 33-year-old 
Andre Cooper was found deceased inside the residence. Detectives have determined that 
Cooper was a victim of a homicide, and they do not believe the incident was random. 
 
Detectives now want to find 30-year-old Kevin Smalls and 25-year-old Gabriel Pierce, who may 
have information about the crime. 
 
Anyone who has information about their whereabouts, or this case, is asked to call Chatham 
County Police at 912-652-6920 or Crime Stoppers at 912-234-2020. Tipsters are anonymous and 
may qualify for a cash reward. 

 
 

### 
 
Contact: 
Betsy Nolen 
Public Information Officer 
Chatham County Police Department 
Cell: (912) 675-2949 
Email: bnolen@chathamcounty.org 
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